
Join us for Trunk or Treat at
CURTIS ELEMENTARY!!!!

Friday, October 29th from 5:00pm – 7:00pm

NEW PROTOCOLS
This year’s event will be a DRIVE-

THRU event only
What does that mean?

● Families must stay in their car for this event. 
● Children can wear costumes if they choose, but 

must stay in the car.
● Cars will follow the marked areas.

Each school aged child will receive a small 
bag of candy at the end of the drive-thru (while 

candy lasts!)



PARENTS - PLEASE HELP MAKE 
CURTIS ELEMENTARY’S TRUNK 

OR TREAT A SUCCESS!

To help with this year’s event, we 
are asking for your help with 

candy donations.

●All candy must be store bought and 
pre-packaged in original packaging

●Donations can be dropped off in the 
office or given to your child’s teacher

●THANK YOU IN ADVANCE!!!!!


